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December 15, 2010

Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 260818
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin Rockley:

Thank you for your donation of the use of 15 musical instruments including acoustic pianos and
digital pianos to the Community College of Aurora’s music department for the 2009-2010 school
year. The College appreciates your support and commitment. Your gift will have a tremendous
impact on this institution and the lives of many of the 10,000 students we serve annually.

This letter serves as your receipt for the donated use of the acoustic pianos and digital pianos,
which qualifies as a charitable donation. It is the donor’s responsibility to determine and
substantiate the fair market value of the gift with the IRS. Please consult your tax advisor for
specific details. A federal tax provision requires that donors of $250.00 or more must retain a
receipt for gift substantiation purposes. The College acknowledges that a minor amount of
service in the form of rent for 3 days on campus (which the College determines to be worth
approximately $300.00 in total) was provided as partial consideration for your contribution.

Again, thank you for your generous gift!

Sincerely,

Richard Maestas
Vice President for Administrative Services
Community College of Aurora



